Chauffeur/Aide De Camp

Mr. N. Alexander

Mr. N. "Peppa" Alexander joined the staff in July 2003. He is primarily responsible for
chauffering the Permanent Representative to official functions and also for the safety and
security of the mission personnel. Mr. Alexander also handles a multitude of tasks and
assignments that crop up on a daily basis in an office with limited human resources.




